
 
 

 

 

LLR EXTENDING DEADLINE FOR 2022 SAFETY AWARD APPLICATIONS 

The South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation is extending the 

deadline for employers to participate in the 2022 Safety Awards Program.  The 

Agency believes all employers - whether large or small, private or public - should be 

rewarded for the success of their safety and health programs.  Applications can now 

be submitted by 11:59 p.m. on May 31, 2022. 

  

The application materials can be accessed here. You may print the application from 

the website and submit it via email to: Division.Labor@llr.sc.gov; via fax: 803-896-

7670; or via mail: P.O. Box 11329, Columbia, South Carolina 29211.  For more 

information, please call 803-896-9695.  We look forward to your participation. 
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